
SIS/CIR/2022-23/038 14th March, 2023

Dear Parents,

You are cordially invited for the Graduation ceremony of UKG at 10:00 am on 24th
March, 2023. Children must report to school at 9:00 am in school uniform.

The Annual Term PTM will be held on 25th March, 2023, 8:15 am onwards. 
You are requested to be on time.

Kindly do not bring your child along with you.
 

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


